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.04.21 “All your children shall be taught by the Lord and great shall be 
the peace of your children.” Isaiah 54:13 

Intent to Return/2023-2024 Enrollment 

Remember to complete your Intent to Return form by 
February 3rd. This form is availble through the Jupiter 
platform and helps us plan for next school year. You 
can find the form by toggling to “forms” under the 

Jupiter menu after logging in. For those without internet access, 
a paper copy was sent home. Thank you to those who have 
already responded.  

We continue to get new interest in Parkview every day. Our 
projections indicate a 20% increase in enrollment next 
year…praise God! Our school leadership staff is working 
creatively to problem solve how we can accommodate these 
students. The need for a building expansion becomes more and 
more urgent. We continue to trust God’s timing on this process. 
This makes it very important to secure your child’s seat for 
the coming school year by completing your intent to return 
form NOW. 

School Schedule Next Week 

Please review the school schedule 
for next week listed to the right of this 
announcement. It will be a short 
learning week for our students. 

There WILL be after-school care on 
Thursday, January 19 from 12pm-
5:30pm. 

 

 
Lunch Menu 
Monday—NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday—NO SCHOOL 

Wednesday—Spaghetti & 
meatballs w/ green beans 

Thursday—NOON DISMISSAL 

On the 
Calendar 
January 16—MLK Jr. Day, NO 
SCHOOL 
 
January 17—Conference In-
Service, NO SCHOOL 
 
January 19—Teacher In-
Service, NOON DISMISSAL 
 
January 20—Second Quarter 
Ends 
 
January 21—Talent Show, 6pm 

Office Contact Info 

315.468.0117 

PJASecretary@gmail.com 

Smile.Amazon.com Users Make Parkview Happy 
If you are a regular user of Amazon, you can make a big difference 
for Parkview by simply switching to smile.amazon.com and choosing 
“Parkview Jr Academy” as the charity of your choice. Your shopping 
experience will be exactly the same and a portion of your purchases 
will be donated to our school. 

 



 

Updated Attendance Policy 

The school board noticed an inconsistency in 
our attendance policy and voted to clarify this 
standard in the handbook. We apologize that 
this was not included in the recent update to the 
handbook this past fall and we want our 
communication and expectations to be clear. 
The attendance policy now states that: 

“A student shall be determined to have an 
unacceptable attendance record who 
accumulates three unexcused absences 
and/or six unexcused tardies for a grading 
period.” 

This policy will go into effect next grading 
period (beginning January 23rd). Please refer 
to pages 18-19 of the handbook to review 
circumstances for excusable 
absences or tardies as well 
as the repercussions for 
meeting or exceeding the 
limits of the attendance policy. 

After-School Care Pick-Up 

This is a friendly reminder to our after-school 
care families that the after-school care program 
ends promptly at 5:30pm Monday-Thursday 
and at 3:00pm on Friday on regularly 
scheduled days. Please be in the habit of 
picking up your child(ren) on time. Thank you. 

Talent Show 

Come out next Saturday, January 21st to the 
talent show hosted by the 7th & 8th grade class. 
Admission is $3 per person. The show will 
begin at 6pm, however participants must 
arrive at 5:30pm. The proceeds of the talent 
show will be used to support a couple of special 
projects. Three-quarters of the money raised 
will go towards the new school expansion and 
25% will be used to help the homeless in our 
community. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Yearbook Sponsors 

We are looking for 
individuals or 
businesses to 
sponsor a page in our school yearbook. The 
cost is $53.04/page. Sponsorships help to 
defray the cost of publishing the yearbooks 
which are provided free of charge to each 
student. We are looking for up to 8 
sponsorships. In return for your donation, 
your name or business logo will be 
advertised in the yearbook. If you are 
interested in sponsoring a page, please 
contact the school office.  

After-School Clubs 

The 3rd-8th graders are getting ready to switch 
into new after-school clubs for the second 
semester. Beginning January 25, any student 
who misses more than 30 minutes of two 
club meetings due to missing work will be 
dismissed from after-school clubs for the rest 
of the quarter. This policy change is made out 
of respect for our club volunteers who often 
show up and cannot start their club on time 
because students are in study hall working on 
missing assignments. 

Giving Tree 

Time is running out to donate to the 
7th & 8th grade classroom Giving 
Tree. Students are collecting 
NEW winter hats and gloves 
which they will distribute to 
individuals in need to keep warm 
this winter. This project will run through the 
end of January. If you are able to donate, 
please send in unused hats and/or gloves with 
your student. Thank you.  

Box Donations Needed 

Mrs. Kaiser’s class is collecting 
small to medium sized boxes (ex., 
cereal or mac & cheese) to use for 
dog enrichment toys which will be 
donated to the CNY SPCA. Please 
send any empty boxes you have in 

with your student(s). 



 

Sprouts & Worm “Tea” 

If you’d like to purchase alfalfa sprouts or worm 
“tea” please text Mrs. Kaiser at 315.729.7250. 

Alfalfa sprouts—$4 / 4oz container 

Worm “tea”—$3 / 16oz jar 

Volunteers Needed 

Ms. Park is always in need of helpers to cut 
and paste workbook activities for her students. 
This job can be done at school or from home.  

If you have spiritual gifts in other 
areas that could bless our school, 
please let us know. We will find a job 
for you! Parkview relies on the 
volunteerism of our school and 
church community. Thank you! 

Sicknesses  

We kindly ask you to keep your child home if 
he/she is experiencing fever, chills, cough, 
difficulty breathing, body aches, sore throat, 
and/or loss of taste or smell. Children should 
remain home until they have received a 
negative COVID test result and have been 
fever-free for 24 hours. If coughing and/or 
sneezing persist, we ask that they wear a mask 
while at school. 
 
 
 
 

Absent or Sick Child/Early Pick-Up  

If your child will be absent for the day, please 
call the office before 9am to inform us of the 
reason for the absence. If you need to arrange 
an early pick-up, please call the office no later 
than the morning of to notify of medical 
appointments and at least an hour in advance 
(if able) in the event of an emergency. 

Eighth Grade Snack Menu 

 Juice--$0.75 

 Goldfish--$0.75 

 Pop Chips--$1.00 

 Chex Mix--$1.00 

 Gummies (gelatin free)--$0.75 

 Kind Granola Bars--$1.00 

 Pizza (Thursday only, pay on 
Wednesday)--$2.00 

 Popsicles (Friday only)--$1.00 

After-School Care/Late Pick-Up 

Program hours: M-Th 3:15-5:30pm and F 
noon-3:00pm. 

Fee: $5/hour per child and $1.25/quarter 
hour paid in advance, CASH only. No 
exceptions.  

An initial deposit of $60/child must be paid the 
Friday prior to a student beginning after care. 
Any unused funds will roll over. Each Friday 
you must bank up to $60/child to allow 
him/her to participate in after care services 
the following week. Accounts which are not 
paid in advance AND dip into the negative and 
accrue new charges will be billed at the late 
pick-up fee of $1/minute. 

Parents who have not picked up 
their child(ren) by 3:20pm M-Th or 
12:05pm on Friday will accrue late 
pick up fees at the rate of $1/min, 
added to your monthly statement. 

If you are not able to pick your child up 
promptly at dismissal times, we encourage 
you to utilize this service. By paying in 
advance, the fee is $5/hr. If you are late, but 
haven’t paid in advance the fee is $1 PER 
MINUTE which adds up quickly. 

 

Parkview exists to empower students to think deeply, 

Serve humbly and trust God wholeheartedly. 

 


